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Sing Out Loud 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

We had an amazing event for our school community 
on Sunday the 17th of Novemebr in the National 
Opera House. Our boys and girls from 3rd, 4th, 5th 
and 6th class performed amazingly on stage in front 
of a capacity audience. A huge thank you to the 
teachers and staff who helped out in any way for 
the preparations. A special mention to Ms. Ryan 
who lead the teaching and learning of the songs. 
Well done and thank you to all the boys and girls for 
their hard work leading up to the event. 
 

Rackard League and Rising Stars 

Champions  

 

November was a special month on the football pitch 
also especially for our girls from 4th, 5th and 6th class. 
It started on a wet and miserable Monday 
afternoon in Bree when our Rising stars girls beat an 
excellent Castletown team to become Rising Stars 
County Champions. On Tuesday evening in 
Bellefield the week got even better. On a freezing 
cold night our girls were in incredible form to beat 
Kilrush. Two county finals in two days a 
monemunteos achievement for a talented bunch of 
girls and their manager Ms O’ Leary. Well done to 
all involved and thank you to the parents who 
provided lifts for the girls during the year. Training 
is going well now for the hurling which will start in 
the new year.  
 

 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 

Science Week  

 

Science week was really enjoyable in November. All 
the classes enjoyed doing some extra experiments 
and projects. The 6th class children organized a 
science fair for the juniors classes in the hall. There 
was also science quizzes for all classes during the 
week. 4th class have also been competing in the 
Steps Young Engineers award. They had a visit from 
an engineer to view the projects they have been 
working hard on.  

 

 



 
Parents Association  

 

• Our Parents association have been busy 
organising a number of school fundraisers 
lately. A big thank you to all who donated 
and helped in any way with our bake sale 
last Friday. A brilliant €860 was raised to 
help the school purchase new maths 



resources.  
 
 
 

• I have attached a poster that was sent 
around which contains a link to buy a 
memorial decoration.  

 

 
 

 
 

Christmas Events  

 

• Santa will visit school next Friday the 13th of 
December.  

• A big thank you to Robert Flynn Christmas 
Trees in Nash who donated a lovely 
Christmas Tree for the front of the school. 

• Thank you to all the sponsors who have 
kindly helped out with our Monster 
Christmas Raffle. Children have been sent 
home with a card to sell lines if they can.  

• Carol Service on at 6:30 Cushinstown 
Church on Thursday the 19th of December.  

• School Finishes for Christmas at 12:00pm 
on Friday the 20th of December. School 
Reopens on Monday the 6th of January.  

 

Carol Service 

 

• Practice has started in the all the classes for 
the Christmas Carol Service  

• This will be on Thursday the 19th of 
December in Cushinstown Church at 6:30.  

• There will be a Christmas Raffle held 
afterwards in the school.  

• The Parents Association will be serving 
teas/ hot chocolates back at the school 
after the service. Everyone is invited back 
for some festive chats and fun.  

 
 

 

Well done to this superstar winning medals in 
racquetball and handball at the recently held world 
handball championships. 

 
Well done to these children for achievements in Irish 
dancing.  
 

 
 



 
 
 

Students of the Week  

 

Well done to these superstars who 

won students of the week under the 

theme of ‘Teamwork’ over the past 

number of weeks.  

 

 
 

 

Comhghairdeas leis na páistí seo a 

bhuaigh Mac Léinn na Seachtaine na 

Gaeilge ina ranganna. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 


